
Could you help us to give your ideas about 
Children’s Services in Cheshire East?

As part of our ongoing work on the Child & 
Family Health Hubs, we would love to hear 
you views around areas that you would like 

us to focus on in the future!
Please join us on Tuesday 18th January 2022 – 09:30-13:00 for our workshop that will be facilitated by Dr Peter 

Brambleby - Click here to join the meeting

We also have a survey that is currently in circulation. The link for this is here:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ay0n7XT-

B02VKvOhXtOqQJlUSlhG_RJAi3hgyNc5DZRUNkxMRTY0WTNWQURHTFpaVkxaWEVOM0o3Sy4u

If you would like further information – please contact us on child.healthhub@mcht.nhs.uk

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NzdmNDM4YjEtNzk1NC00MjIxLTg0MmYtOWNkNDI4ODUxNWEz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22ed272d03-fe74-4d07-952a-f3a15ed3aa40%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22c40a928c-2fbd-48b5-b6e1-c9e5df13daac%22%7d
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ay0n7XT-B02VKvOhXtOqQJlUSlhG_RJAi3hgyNc5DZRUNkxMRTY0WTNWQURHTFpaVkxaWEVOM0o3Sy4u

